
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
January 2, 2014                                   CERTIFIED MAIL: 91 7199 9991 7030 4909 9027 
 
Mayor Robert McCaslin 
City of Bentonville 
117 W. Central Ave. 
Bentonville, AR 72712 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0022403, AFIN 04-00154,  
 Sanitary Sewer Overflows 
 
 
Dear Mayor McCaslin: 
 
The Department has received your response to the May 15, 2013 letter concerning 
sanitary sewer overflows (SSO). However, the Department needs more information 
regarding the actions being taken to correct the violations. Please submit a detailed 
timeline of when all repairs will be completed and the system will achieve compliance. 
The timeline should be submitted to the Department no later than February 3, 2014.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please refer to NPDES Permit Number 
AR0022403 and AFIN 04-00154 in any written correspondence to this Department.  
Should you have any questions, call 501-682-0654 or e-mail trotta@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jacqueline Trotta 
Enforcement Analyst 
NPDES Enforcement Branch 
 


